Hi Everyone,

Please post this on your blog and or let parents know. It is from Adam Martin the principal at
Dearborn High. Thanks, Joe. Hope your all safe and healthy. Sandi | put it on the school blog
already.

Parents,

We've got some great news to share! Zaman International will be at Dearborn High on
Wednesday from 10-12:00 pm to deliver 250 boxes of food to families that may need them; the
boxes feed a family of four for 1-2 weeks.

Feel free to use the south side of the building where normal breakfast and lunch pickup occurs.
Thanks Najah Bazzy and Zaman International for their generosity!
Thanks
Mr. Martin
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